SHRI CHINAI COLLEGE OF COMMERCE AND ECONOMICS
Dr. S. Radhakrishnan Marg. Andheri (East), Mumbai — 400 069

ACTION TAKEN REPORT OF THE IQAC
MEETING HELD ON JUNIE, 15 2016

Formation of New IQAC committee member (2016-17) for third cycle

The committee has finalised Academic Calendar for the year 2016-17 and has been
uploaded on college website

The college has uploaded all required information and documents, updated some new
features and images to enhance the college website

Department of B.com (Banking and Insurance) & B.com (Financial Markets)
organised seminar on career guidance for final year students on 29" August 2016.

Planed for organise remedial coaching to the ATKT students also organise academic
based events like quiz competition, essay writing competition etc.
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SHRI CHINAI COLLEGE OF COMMERCE AND ECONOMICS
Dr. S. Radhakrishnan Marg. Andheri (East), Mumbai — 400 069

ACTION TAKEN REPORT OF THE IQAC
MEETING HELD ON SEPTEMBER, 21 2016

e A Seminar on Career Guidance was organised on 29 August 2016, was conducted by
Department of B.com (Banking and insurance) & B.com ( Financial Markets)

e IQAC filled up the required information for AISHE and MIS and same was sent to
University of Mumbai and certificate was received for the same.
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SHRI CHINAI COLLEGE OF COMMERCE AND ECONOMICS
Dr. S. Radhakrishnan Marg. Andheri (East), Mumbai — 400 069

ACTION TAKEN REPORT OF THE IQAC
MEETING HELD ON DECEMBER, 10 2016

Second half examination results for academic year 2016-17 were reviewed, and
organised guest lectures and remedial lectures.

A Training Programme for staff member organised by Department of computers and
Department of mathematics on 26 November 2016
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SHRI CHINAI COLLEGE OF COMMERCE AND ECONOMICS
Dr. S. Radhakrishnan Marg. Andheri (East), Mumbai — 400 069

ACTION TAKEN REPORT OF THE IQAC
MEETING HELD ON APRIL, 01 2017

A Seminar on Career Guidance was organised on 24 December 2016, was conducted
by Department of Economics

All teachers should submit their teaching plans in June 2017.

The Feedback committee took stakeholder feedback 1.e. alumni feedback, teachers
feedback, students feedback and committee to take appropriate action
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